
Product Change Notice

In order to ensure our products continue to evolve as the technological market changes, ASA Electronics will be 
updating the JENSEN® JE3214 television as follows:
	
	 The JENSEN® JE3214 will be changing to a different IO configuration. The new Rev Level is 
denoted by “M” changing from the previous design of Rev Level “L”.  This change will be effective in September.

The new revision solution has common componet/composite video input and shares the same I/O as Y/V (Yel-
low/Video). The TV detects if a CVBS or Y Pb Pr signal is connected automatically. 

The Composite Video input is now shared with the Component Video input.  It is no longer a separate Yellow 
input.  HDMI1 now supports ARC 1.4, Audio Return Channel. 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact your ASA sales representative or ASA 
Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.
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•  Please note there are no changes to the cabinet or mounting pattern.
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